
SVRA Annual Awards Banquet: Saturday Night Media Center Banquet Hall 
Awards will be given to SVRA Endurance Series Champions, SVRA Sprint Series 
Champions, Driver of the Year and Worker of the Year. 

Helmet Race – Sunday 
Class winners in Sunday’s Feature Races will receive a custom Bell Helmet.  Class must 
have a minimum of four entries to be eligible. 

Licensing: 
This event is open to competitors that hold current competition licenses or driving 
privileges from VMC recognized vintage racing organization. Novice Permit holders or 
Temporary Licenses are not acceptable. It’s your responsibility to have your Licenses, 
I.D. and any other documents that you may need to submit to Registration. If you have 
questions, contact Alex Miller (alex@svra.com) SVRA National Licensing Director. 

A driver's appearance on the VMC Infraction List and/or a history of driver issues, 
probation or suspension may negate the entry for this event. The Competition Director 
will make this determination if warranted.   

SVRA Rules Compliance for Car Type, Group and Class: 
This event is operated under SVRA Vintage Rules. It is the responsibility of the entrant 
to understand and comply with all of the relevant rules of SVRA.   This is especially 
important regarding Fuel Cell requirements, Competition Bulletins, Technical Bulletins, 
Safety Requirements and, in particular, Tire Regulations for your particular Race Group. 
Race Car Compliance Forms, Engine Certification Forms, and Car Photos must be 
submitted to (rick@svra) no later than October 27th. Car compliance issues must be 
addressed prior to the event with the SVRA Technical Director, Rick Parent 
(rick@svra.com). 

Head and Neck Restraints: 
Restraint systems are mandatory for this event and all SVRA events. These systems 
must meet SFI 38.1 Standards. Other devices have also been approved. Please review 
Competition Bulletin CB2013-009 or contact alex@svra.com. 

Transponders: 
Transponders are required for all entrants and the number is recorded. Mount the unit 
in an accessible location and make it available during Tech Inspections.  A limited 
number of rental units are available. Please contact Janet Harhay (jharhay@aol.com) 
prior to October 30th if you need to rent a transponder. 

 
  

 


